

Ambasciata d'Italia Varsavia

> Warsaw, 27. 05. 2021 Prot. n. 1887

Dear Vice Rector,

I am writing with regard to your kind letter concerning the International Scientific Conference entitled "Cultural Heritage", which will take place in Krakow on 26-29 September 2021 at the University of Agriculture.

I would like to express my appreciation for the Conference, dedicated to Cultural heritage of small homelands, where you will present the outcomes of this scientific project. I am glad that the Professor Mauro Agnoletti from the University of Florence will participate with a talk on "The globally important agricultural heritage systems: challenges and opportunities for sustainable development". I am also delighted that your University has drawn up a Horizon 2020 application with the University of Florence.

I would like therefore to support, through the Honorary Patronage of the Italian Embassy, the Conference "Cultural Heritage".

Ambassador Aldo Amati

Professor Andrzej Sechman Vice-Rector for International Cooperation University of Agriculture Krakow